
March 14, 2022


To:  Mayor Bouley and City Councilors


From:  Cathy Furlong

	 

I just noticed a report from Sean Brown, Fire Chief


The report mentions moving the ambulance from Manor Station to Central 
Station.  I have serious concerns on how that will effect this end of Concord.  
By moving the ambulance away from the Manor Station, Wards 1 & 2 will 
essentially be left with no ambulance service.  I understand that an 
ambulance can be sent to us, but time will definitely take longer.


I know from experience that my husband would not be alive if we had to 
wait for an ambulance to get to us a few years ago.  When we called 911, 
the ambulance was at the Manor Station and made it to our house just in 
time.  The staff were wonderful and were able to stabilize him and get him 
to the hospital.  A few extra minutes and the outcome would have been very 
different.


I respectfully ask you to rethink this and keep an ambulance for this section 
of Concord at the Manor Station.


CathyFurlong

4 Wildflower Drive

Concord NH 03303



